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Effective August 1, 2019, the Village of Plain City has designated as the Village’s Building Department 
the Village of West Jefferson, Ohio.  All zoning permits, etc. will still be handled in our Plain City 
offices. 

Building forms and fees are located on West Jefferson’s website: www.westjeffersonohio.gov.  
Residential applications require two (2) sets of plans. Commercial applications require four (4) sets of 
plans. 

Office hours for the West Jefferson Building Department are Monday-Friday, 7:30am-4:30pm.  The 
office is closed for lunch between 12pm-1pm.  The Building Department can be reached via phone at 614-
379-5246. 

The Village is excited with this new endeavor and looks forward to working with the Village of West 
Jefferson Building Department.  If you have any questions, please contact the Village of Plain City offices 
at 614-873-3527. 

Sincerely, 
 
Nathan E. Cahall 
Village Administrator 

http://www.plain-city.com/
http://www.westjeffersonohio.gov/

